
As a member of our family, help celebrate our birthday!

Show us how you celebrate 
so we can share with the 

rest of the family! 
info@kyumh.org
kyumh.org/150

Share your KyUMH 
memories, stories and 
photos via social media 
or email.

Become a prayer partner 
on behalf of our youth 
and staff and change their 
futures!

Help your kids connect 
with a mission of service 
and love: share our 
coloring pages with 
them.

See the impact of your 
support over the past 
150 years by viewing our 
photo albums.

Help us launch into the 
next 150 years by giving 
a gift to the Build With Us 
Capital C ampaign.

When it’s safe to gather, 
celebrate with cake, 
streamers and confetti 
with your church or small 
group. Send us a photo!

Invite a KyUMH staff 
member to share with 
your church or small group 
and connect our family to 
yours.

Read inspiring stories and 
emotional wellness tips 
by following us on social 
media or subscribing to 
our newsletter.

Explore ways to become 
a volunteer -- even 
remotely-- at KyUMH.org/
Volunteer

Remind the youth we 
serve they have a KyUMH 
family who loves them by 
sending a quilt.

Place a blue pinwheel in 
your yard for Child Abuse 
Prevention Month in April 
and send us a photo.

Become an Angel 
Sponsor and give 
$150 weekly, monthly, 
quarterly or annually.

Get a KyUMH window 
decal for your car to 
share your support for our 
mission.

Celebrate your birthday by 
asking friends and family 
for gifts in your honor to 
KyUMH.


